
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

 Nursery have been listening to the story “Isabella’s Secret,” Isabella has 

heard a tinkling sound in her garden but doesn’t know what it is. The 

children explored our school field listening for sounds to try and help 

Isabella discover what it could be. 

 In Reception, we have started the story of The Scarecrows’ Wedding.  

The children have been thinking of ways to help Harry and Betty, 

including filling jugs of water for capacity, creating story maps of Harry’s 

route and learning all about mountain rescue.  

 Year 1 have been using globes and atlases to locate the North and 

South Poles, and the Equator.  They have discussed how native animals, 

and those found in the North and South Poles, adapt to their 

environment. 

 Year 2 have been exploring the concept of pulse (steady beat) in music 

and playing along to the pulse of Indian music in our own class bands!  

 Year 3 have been learning about the grisly origins of the ‘Ring o Roses’ 

song, learning about the Great Plague of 1665-66. The children have 

been fascinated! 

 Year 4 have been learning all about Lent and it was interesting to find 

out what they would sacrifice.  Their homeless poems have also been 

entered into the competition. Fingers crossed! 

 Year 5 had the best time mummifying mackerel on Wednesday 

morning, thank you so much to all of the family members who came in 

to support this. We hope the experience wasn’t too smelly or revolting 

for you! We will post some photos online of the day, so please do check 

the website! 

 Years 5 and 6 have been working with the NSPCC this week to reinforce 

the important message that all children are precious and abuse in any 

form is not OK. They learned about keeping themselves safe in a range 

of situations. Please feel free to ask your child what they have learned 

during the workshops. 

 The whole school have thoroughly enjoyed taking part in our fantastic 

Spanish day! Thank you so much to Senorita Kellett for all her hard 

work in setting up the day. 
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Our value next week 
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Aspiration 

http://www.catchapp.co.uk/
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

We demonstrated kindness this week: 

Nursery: Charlie M, 
Lincoln G, Esmae J, 
Pippa D 
 
Reception:  Kai D, 
Eve P, Matthew S, 
Rhogan T 
 

Year 3: Lexi T, Jenson 
C, Adam, Keira 
 
 
Year 4:  George B, Lola 
P, Leia G, Harley L 

Year 1: Arya A, India 
B 

Year 5: Rebecca A, 
Olivia O’ 

Year 2:   Chloe D, Kyle 
D, Miley J, Steven K 
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Year 6: Rhys D, Keira 
A, Jayden H, Demi M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - tinkling 
Reception -  
Year 1 –  systematic 
Year 2 –  villain  
 

 

Year 3-  villain 
Year 4 – hoarder 
Year 5 – neglect 
Year 6 - treacherous 

 

  
  
  

Problems of the Week 
For a chance to win a fabulous maths puzzle, complete one of the 

problems below and post the answer in the box in the foyer. Remember, 
you can write your answer on any paper, just remember to write your 

name on it.  
This week, all children who complete the problem of the week 

will earn a Dojo 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years –  Miss Brown’s Class 95% 
KS1 – Mrs Boydell’s Class  90% 
LKS2 – Miss Knowles’ Class 97% 
UKS2 – Mr Regan’s Class 96% 
 
Maths Whizz Champion Natalia K Y6KK 

Reading Plus Champion Olivia M Y6KK 

Netballers of the Week:  
Olivia O and Grace L (great skill girls!) 
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